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Good evening Sue

Thanks for your time last week and thanks for sending through a summary of our
 discussion. I have spoken to Kate (licence holder) and shared your email. We accept the
 proposals and conditions set out in your email.

Regards
Nathan Muirhead

On Fri, Mar 3, 2017 at 3:58 PM, Thurman-Newell, Susan <Susan.Thurman-
Newell@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk> wrote:

Hello Nathan,

 

Thank you for the productive discussion earlier in relation to your Variation application.
 I am emailing you to confirm our discussion and the agreement reached;

 

·        The Variation application will be amended to - the Hours the premises are open to
 the public on Thursday, Friday & Saturdays will be 0230hrs, not 0300hrs,  with the
 other days remaining unchanged.

·        The hours above will apply to the Main Bar and the Function Room.

·        The External drinking & smoking area will remain available for smoking, however
 no drinks will be allowed in this area after Midnight.

·        There will be a minimum of 2 Door Supervisors on duty on Friday & Saturday
 nights, from 2230hrs, to monitor access and egress of customers and the external
 drinking & smoking area.

·        There will be a minimum of 3 Door Supervisors on duty, whenever the Function
 Room is being used.

 

In addition you have already offered the following Conditions;

·        You will be a member of the Pub watch Scheme

·        Children will not be allowed in the bar after 2100hrs.
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·        Plastic or Polycarbonate glasses will be used after midnight in the Function Room.

 

 

It is acknowledged that you have decided to amended your hours to 0230hrs on
 Thursday, Friday & Saturday, in order to assist with the orderly dispersal of patrons
 away from the centre of Amesbury, by staggering your closing between that of the
 George and the Kings Arms.

 

Please will you email your acceptance of this agreement and the conditions contained in
 it, to both myself & Hannah. I am sure Hannah will be in touch, should she require any
 clarification.

 

Regards

 

Sue

 

Susan Thurman-Newell

Licensing Officer

Wiltshire Police

Extension: 37742

Direct Dial:  01380 861742

Mobile: 07970 701135

 

 

 

 




